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Reasonable regulations to keep tobacco products from getting into kids’ hands make 

sense, but banning the sale of menthol cigarettes, flavored cigars, and flavored dip 

for adults is not the right way. It would only create unintended consequences and 

severely hurt responsible Vendors like me.  

 

This will also hurt our business and I hope you understand that small businesses are 

the life line of the local economy!  


